
Your Troop can participate in the first of 

five council-wide conservation projects 

for 2016! We will be cleaning up waste at 

Kepp’s Crossing in Idaho Falls. This is a 

great opportunity to join with scouts 

from all over the council and get service 

hours done! The Project will take place 

May 7th, with Check-in beginning at 8:00 

AM 

Order of the Arrow Lodge Shunkah Mahneetu will be leading this service 

project.  This is also a great opportunity to expose scouts to Scouting’s Na-

tional Honor Society. 

Directions: Go East on East Sunnyside until you reach Bone Road. You then 

turn Left on Bone and continue until you reach Kepp's Crossing road to the 

right. Continue down this road until you reach the project.  
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